We have had to remove the 2024 tax roll from the website due to an error by the Center for Local Government/OSU.  450 PERSONAL TAXES ARE INCORRECT.  At this time, we do not have the names of persons affected, but should have a list soon.  Please be patient as we try to decipher through their error and try to enjoy this crazy ride with us.
We apologize for this inconvenience,

Donna Bull, Greer Co Treasurer

Dusty McAlexander, First Deputy
